
 

Be the change you want to see at Elite College Prep Academy!  

                            H O U S T O N    G A T E W A Y    A C A D E M Y,    I N C.              o n  G a t e w a y  A . 

 

 
“Our mission is to develop strong critical thinkers that will graduate from four year competitive 

colleges by providing strict character development and a rigorous academic curriculum.” 

 
 December 9, 2015                                                                                                    Post #4    

6 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER                     SCHOOL POLICY REMINDERS  

 

Happy Holidays! 
 
Visit our webpage at 

www.hgaschools.org for the 

latest news and other 

important information.  Please 

feel free to give us a call at 

(832) 649-2817 if you have 

any questions, concerns, or if 

you need to report any 

suspicious activity.              

Benchmarks/Final Exams 

will be administered on 

Monday, December 14 thru 

December 17.  Please ensure 

you students arrive to school 

on time during testing days.  

Also, during these days, all 

students will be dismissed at 

3:25 p.m. instead of 5:00 

p.m.  Friday schedule will 

remain the same. 

Christmas Concert:  Our 

annual Christmas concert 

will take place on Thursday, 

December 17th at 6:30 p.m. 

in the Broadway Baptist 

Gym.  Elite Voices will delight 

us with their talents and our 

Dancing divas will perform as 

well.  Join us and enjoy the 

concert and performances.  

See you there! 

Winter Break:  There will 

be no classes on Monday, 

December 21, 2015 

through Friday, January 1, 

2016.  Classes will resume 

January 4, 2016.   

Open House: Save the 

date for our next open 

house January 8th from 

2:45 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.  

Retrieve your child’s report 

card and speak to teachers 

about your child’s 

progress.  This is the time 

to inquire how your child 

did on his/her 

benchmarks.   

 

 
December 14th – 17th:  
Benchmarks/Final Exams 
 

December 14th – 17th: 
Early Dismissal at 3:25 p.m.  
 

December 21st – January 1st: 
Winter Break  
 

January 8, 2016:  
Open House 2:30 – 4:30 p.m.  
 

January 13, 2016: 
Chick-Fil-A Night    
 

Character Counts: 
Trustworthiness  
 
 

Cell Phone Policy: Keep in mind that our school 

has a policy of NO cell phones or electronics.  If 

confiscated, the parent must come to the office to 

retrieve it and pay a $15 fee.  All collected fees are 

applied to our scholarship account. 

Social Media:  Please ensure to speak with your 

child regarding social media.  If your child has 

access to social media such as Facebook, 

Instagram, Twitter, and others, assure that you 

monitor what your child posts. Social media should 

be Light (Positive and Fun), Bright (Think Before 

you Post), and Polite (You’re Proud of it).  If your 

child uses social media in a negative manner, 

against the school, or to hurt other students, 

consequences will follow depending on the 

offense.  For more information, visit the following 

websites:  www.parenting.com/gallery/social-

media-monitoring-kids  www.aacap.org   

www.commonsensemedia.org/social-media   
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